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Christopher Grimes, MD
Dr. Grimes, his wife, Brittany, and their children CJ (11), Ethan 
(8) and Evan (4) will join the Atrium Health family in High Point. 
They feel very fortunate to have been given the opportunity 
to train here and the unique privilege to continue taking care 
of the wonderful people of this area. They would like to thank 
all the faculty for their tremendous support and look forward 

to continued mentorship as we transition to practice. Thank you to the wonderful 
residents who work so hard – you truly are the backbone, and I cannot wait to work 
alongside you in the future. 

Order of the Evening
Reception

Comments from the Chair Dr. Cynthia Emory
Blessing Dr. David Martin

Dinner

Resident Research Day Awards
Introduction of Dr. John “Jack” M. Flynn Dr. Michael Hughes

Awards Presentation
Frank E. Pollock Sr. Academic Excellence Award Dr. David Pollock

Resident Teaching Award Dr. Cynthia Emory 
 Dr. Jason Halvorson

Walton W. Curl Clinical Achievement Award Dr. Cynthia Emory

Acknowledgments
Recognition of Current Orthopaedic Interns Dr. Christopher Tuohy

Chiefs’ Program
Parting Words from the Chief Residents
Presentation of Faculty Teaching Award Chief Residents 
Presentation of Certificates Dr. Cynthia Emory 
                                                                   Dr. Jason Halvorson

Closing Remarks Dr. Cynthia Emory

Alexander H. Jinnah, MD, PhD
Dr. Jinnah will move to Houston with his puppy, Winnie, for a 
fellowship in pediatric orthopaedics at Texas Children's Hospital. 
He would like to thank his family, friends and mentors for their 
help and guidance throughout his years in the research lab 
and residency. He will miss Winston-Salem and the extended 
family he has created at Wake Forest. He looks forward to a new 
adventure in Houston and will return to Winston-Salem to visit 
friends and family. 

Natalie Marenghi, MD
Dr. Marenghi and her boyfriend, Sid, will move to Charlotte 
with their huskies, Max and Dakota, for a trauma fellowship 
at Atrium Health Carolinas Medical Center. They are excited 
to extend their time in North Carolina before moving to 
Tallahassee for a job after fellowship. Natalie is grateful for the 
opportunity to train at Wake Forest and for all the knowledge, 

experience and lifelong friends and mentors she gained. She would like to thank the 
faculty, residents, her family, and most importantly, Sid, for their consistent support 
and encouragement.

John Hunter Matthews, MD 
Dr. Matthews and his dog, Murphy, will move to Atlanta for a 
fellowship in adult reconstruction at Emory School of Medicine. 
He looks forward to this next chapter in training but will greatly 
miss his Wake Forest orthopaedics family. He would like to thank 
the faculty, residents and staff for the exceptional training and 
help over the past five years, and his family and friends for their 
constant encouragement and support. 

Rosser William McCallie, MD 
Dr. McCallie and his wife, Mary Margaret, along with their 
children Lydia (5) and Graeme (3) will move to Albuquerque for 
a fellowship in trauma at the University of New Mexico. They 
would like to thank everyone at Atrium Wake Forest Baptist, 
particularly his class, for making it a wonderful 5 years. They 
treasure the time spent in Winston-Salem and are looking 
forward to a new chapter.


